From:

To:
Subject: RE: Contacting parents
Date: 08 September 2022 08:00:51

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise
the sender and know the content is safe.

Many thanks as ever for keeping us in the loop.
Would you have time for a very quick catch up sometime today?

Thanks,

Head of 0-5 Early Learning and Childcare and Support
Early Learning and Childcare Directorate | Scottish Government

From:

Sent: 06 September 2022 11:28
To:

Subject: Re: Contacting parents
Good morning

Due to the current complex legal situation, it is unlikely that any communication will be sent out this week.

Kind regards

Head of Education
East Lothian Council

On 5 Sep 2022, at 09:35,

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Good morning
| would welcome any heads up if parents are to be contacted today.

Thanks,



Head of 0-5 Early Learning and Childcare and Support
Early Learning and Childcare Directorate | Scottish Government





